
Hello, 

My name is Roberta Jenkins @ 20-13th Place, Long Beach, Ca. 
90802  
I am writing to comment on Item 25 under New Business, the 
School Naming Policy.  I am in favor of changing the name of 
Jordan High School to Felton C. Williams High School.  Dr. 
Williams has served as a member of the Board of Education for 
the past 16 years.  He has been instrumental in the national and 
international success and academic ranking of the school 
district.    His efforts improved the academic success for 
students of color and particular African American students.  His 
contributions to the district and the city of Long Beach have 
been significant.    
  
I ask that you vote to change the name of Jordan High School to 
Felton C. Williams High School. 

  
Roberta Jenkins 
 


